

Newsletter August 2024

ROMANIA – Voivodeni Aid Needs and House Construction

Dear Friends and Supporters,



Our contact person in Voivodeni, the minister Denes Csaba, is a man of action. With support from SB Foundation, he immediately began the construction of the house for the homeless young men who grew up in an orphanage and slept in an abandoned car, and whom we told you about in last month's newsletter. When Denes heard that they had not eaten a hot meal for an entire year, he took them to a fast-food restaurant, where he treated them to a meal.



A big thank you to each and every one who helps us to bring help!

Warm greetings from SB-Foundation via us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger

Stiftelsen Brödet/SB Foundation BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1, Swish 1239004201 Org.no: 802401-2844, www.stiftelsenbrodet.se, e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se, Tel:+46702545233 Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L.Åkerlund, Grev Turegatan 64, SE-114 38 StockholmBoard: Lena Åkerlund, chair, Roger Arvidsson, secr, Gloria Vintila Andersson, Arne Wikström, Elisabeth Kedland Hofberg

